
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 8/19/2016 9:42:14 PM
Subject: Fire - Carleton School 3250 Kingsway

Dear Mayor and Council,

VFRS is currently on responding to a fire in the main building at Carleton School. The event has 
been upgraded to a 4th alarm and there are extensive resources on scene. 

The fire appears to have started on the third floor of the school and spread to the attic. VFRS crews 
have done good work in containing the fire to the area of origin. There were no injuries. 

Chief McKearney and his team are managing the demands associated with this incident and have 
sufficient staff and equipment in place to maintain coverage for the rest of the City. 

Please let me or Chief McKearney know if you have any questions. 

Paul 

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Mochrie,%20Paul%22%20%3CPaul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca

